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MAYOR BOB FOSTER

C1TY OF LONG BEACH
April 22, 2008

MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL
City of Long Beach

RECOMMENDATION:

To receive and file a report on travel to Sacramento to participate in a meeting of
the League of California Cities Board of Directors.

DISCUSSION:

On Thursday, April 17, I attended a Board of Directors meeting for the League of California
Cities. Mayors from around California assembled to meet and discuss issues affecting our Cities.

League of California Cities is a leading advocate for the common interests of California's cities.
Their mission is to restore and protect local control for cities through education and advocacy in
order to enhance the quality of life for all Californians.
SUGGESTED ACTION:

Approve recommendation.
Respectfully submitted,

g

Mayor Bob Foster
City of Long Beach

Dated: April 17, 2008

333 WEST OCEAN BOULEVARD, LONG BEACH, CALIFORNIA 90802






